
 

 

                                     

 

 
 

November 21, 2024 
 
Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 
Milwaukee Common Council 
 
 
Honorable Members, 
 
Please be advised that, on November 21, 2024, the Zoning Code Technical Committee 
met to review Common Council File Number 240371, an ordinance relating to 
notification requirements for matters appearing before the Board of Zoning Appeals.  
The Committee unanimously approved a motion finding that the proposed ordinance 
meets the three review criteria: legality and enforceability, administrative efficiency, and 
consistency with the format of the zoning code. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jeff Osterman 
 
Jeff Osterman, Chair 
Zoning Code Technical Committee 
 
 
 
 

 

                         


